
The Oregon Pilots Association urges you to vote in favor of HB 2034.  

 

OPA supports the fuel taxes established in HB 2075. Oregon pilots want to repeal 

the fuel tax “sunset” established by HB 2075. The fuel tax is essential in 

maintaining airport infrastructure for the 97 public use airports throughout Oregon.  

 


